
Celebrate Literacy Week 

Reading Challenge 

January 27th-February 7th 
 

 

 

 

Help us celebrate literacy here at Harvey Elementary by taking part in the “Be a Reading Machine” 

Reading Challenge. All students in grades K-5 are invited to participate. Over the course of two weeks, 

read a total of 120 minutes and earn badges on your virtual bingo card.  Completing your bingo card 

will earn you a free treat from the cafeteria during your scheduled lunchtime. 

Here is how the program will work:  

o This challenge will require your student to log reading minutes on BeanStack. It is an icon 

on their Single Sign On page and can be accessed from school or home. (MYSDMC SSO) 

o Student can login to SSO/Classlink using their Student ID and password (you can get this 

from the teacher) 

o  
o Click on Beanstack icon. 

o  
o There is also an app available for devices. Check your APP store or try this link 

https://landing.beanstack.com/mobile-app 

o If you choose to use the app, be sure to connect it to the student account. Follow the 

yellow highlighted steps below: 

 

 

 

 

 

                       

(Classlink will be the student’s ID number and password. You can get this from the teacher.) 

• Once the challenge is completed, the student will receive a treat from the cafeteria during the 

scheduled lunch time. Please note that the free treat will be available during the week following 

the end of the challenge (Feb 10-14). 

For questions, please email me at reddenm@manateeschools.net or call me at 941-803-9340 x75923.  

 

                                                   Happy Reading!  

                                                   Melanie Redden  

                                                      Harvey Media Specialist 

https://landing.beanstack.com/mobile-app

